
BRISTOL CLOSED 2018 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE REARRANGED DATE FOR THIS YEAR’S 
BRISTOL CLOSED TOURNAMENT HAS BEEN CONFIRMED AS 

SUNDAY 20TH MAY 2018. 
 

DUE TO THE NUMBER OF WITHDRAWALS RECEIVED FOR THE 
ORIGINAL EVENT THROUGH INJURY OR DATE CLASHES, WE 

HAVE DECIDED TO RE-OPEN THE ENTRY PERIOD UNTIL 30TH 
APRIL 2018 TO ATTRACT AS MANY PLAYERS AS POSSIBLE.  

 

IMPORTANT 
 

 IF YOU ENTERED THE ORIGINAL TOURNAMENT BUT 
WANT TO CHANGE ANY OF YOUR EVENTS, A NEW ENTRY 

FORM MUST BE SUBMITTED.  
 

 IF YOU ENTERED ORIGINALLY BUT DO NOT WANT TO 
TAKE PART IN THE REARRANGED EVENT, PLEASE ADVISE 

THE ORGANISER BY THE END OF APRIL.    
  
 

All entry forms to be sent to julz.elsbury@gmail.com or 81 
Gloucester Road, Thornbury, South Glos BS35 1JH 

Cheques to be made payable to ‘Bristol & District Table     
Tennis Association’. Please email the organiser should you      

require electronic bank transfer details. 
 


